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New Sioux Center Chamber Gift Cards Will Soon be Available!

The Sioux Center Chamber of Commerce is excited to announce that they partnered with Visa to begin selling Chamber Gift Cards. These gift cards will replace the former Chamber Gift Certificate checks. The new Chamber Visa Gift Cards can be purchased for any amount and can be spent at over 70 participating Chamber businesses. The gift cards will be more convenient for consumers to use and for businesses to redeem and have proven to increase local spending. 

The first sale of the Chamber Gift Cards will be during the annual Christmas Cash sale. The Chamber will be selling $100,000 in Christmas Cash at a 15% discount on November 18th from 11 am - 3 pm in the Centre Mall.  Purchasers will receive three $100 Gift Cards for the price of $255.00 and the total card amount can be split among different businesses and does not have to be all spent at one time or location.

After the Christmas Cash sale, cards can be purchased by stopping in the Chamber Office or online at https://siouxcentergiftcard.com. They make excellent gifts for teachers, employees, friends, and family!
The former Chamber Gift Certificate Checks will expire on December 31, 2021. 
